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Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are delighted to announce that our School/Nursery website is now active for use by Parents/Guardians. It has been on-going during a development process and there are a variety of pictures and posts already available on our blog. Weekly there will be new pictures/information added to document the hard work, creativity, events, achievements and also the variety of learning activities that take place in our Nursery and through each stage of the school. 

To access our website you can Google search Old Monkland Primary and Nursery website– this should then lead you to the web page http://www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk/index.aspx?articleid=5828 (it is the first choice at top of page from the Google search results) 

This then leads you to North Lanarkshire information home page about our school/nursery. If you scroll down at the right hand side of this page there is a section titled other useful websites and here you will find the link for Old Monkland Primary School website. You can also use the web address - https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/oldmonklandps/
There are also a variety of areas on the website where we will post copies of newsletters/diary dates/event letters/order forms etc. Paper forms of each of these examples will also be issued to pupils.
We hope that this new initiative will give you a further insight into your child’s experiences and adventures at Old Monkland Primary & Nursery.

Regards,

Lynn McFadden (HT)

